
November Newsletter 

Madison-Grant Jr./Sr. High School 

Choral Department 

11700 S. E. 00 W. 

Fairmount, Indiana 46928 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

We are coming very close to the end of the semester!  It is hard to believe that in just three short 

weeks, we will be off for the Holiday Break!  Just a few bits of information as we enter the busy 

holiday season. (All information can also be found on our website!)  

 

FUNDRAISER: 

The Choir Department Fundraiser order forms need to be turned in Monday, November 7th.  

Please keep pushing sales and help to raise money for the choral department.  We are only able to 

purchase music, buy uniforms, bring in clinicians/professional choreographers, and so many 

other things because of your efforts in fundraising.  Thank you! 

 

FESTIVAL OF TREES: 

Festival of Trees will be taking place at the Paramount Theater this year on Thursday, December 

1st, 2016.  Starfire and ArGuys & Gals will be performing that evening, and it will be a wonderful 

event! Please keep in touch for more information on ticket prices and times. 

 

WINTER CONCERT: 

The Winter Concert will be on Wednesday, December 14th, at 7:30 P.M.  Tickets will be $5.00 

for adults, $3.00 for students, and Children 5 and under are free.  Immediately following the 

concert will be a short reception in the cafeteria, and we would love it if all of you joined us to 

meet and greet one another, eat some desserts after the concert, and celebrate the hard work your 

children have done all semester! Please feel free to bring a baked good/finger food dish to share that 

evening.   

 

BEEF & BOARDS: 

A reminder to JH Choir that payment for Beef & Boards (A Christmas Carol) is due Next Friday, 

November 11th .   The trip is on Friday, December 16th, and we will need chaperones! Please 

have your child sign you up if you are interested! 

 

Have a great rest of the semester! 

 

Theodore Hicks 
Choral Director 

Phone: (765) 948-4141  ext. 1696 

Email: thicks@mgusc.k12.in.us 

Website: www.mgvocalmusic.weebly.com 
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